GET INVOLVED!

Join us on March 14th for
a public workshop focused
on the Uptown Canandaigua

r Corridor!
P u h I I c You will learn details about

the recently initiated Mixed-

Use and Transportation
0 r s 0 Corridor Feasibility Study
and have the opportunity to

provide your input!
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For more information contact:
Sarah Reynolds, Town of Canandaigua|585.394.1120 x2232|sreynolds@townofcanandaigua.org

or Kimberly Baptiste, Bergmann|585.498.7770|kbaptiste@bergmannpc.com




